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TRANSPORTATION HAS CHANGED AT PCBDD! 

-Transportation providers for individuals served by the Perry County 

Board of Developmental Disabilities (PCBDD) changed on 9/1/16.  

-Perry County Transit (PCT) now provides transportation services to 

individuals attending PerCo and Creative Opportunities.  

-The transition is complete and you are formally  invited to attend a 

Community Forum to address issues, concerns and provide feed-

back about the transportation process at PCBDD. 

-A Community Forum is scheduled Monday, 9/26/16 at 5:30 p.m. at 

PerCo. The forum will address the recent changes in transportation, 

along with discussion to address other upcoming changes and plans 

for PerCo & Creative Opps. independence from the county board. 

-Anyone is welcome to attend this informational session. PCBDD 

staff will be present, along with staff from PCT to answer questions 

and address any issues or concerns.  We hope to see you there! 

 Monday, September 26th at 5:30 p.m. WHEN 

WHERE 

WHO 

 PerCo, Inc.  

2235 State Route 13, New Lexington, OH 

 ANYONE— Community members, providers, staff, 

and people impacted by the change are welcome.  


